
Workshop  designed  to  help
new, emerging businesses
The North Lake Tahoe Chamber/CVB/Resort Association and Plumas
Bank in partnership with the Small Business Development Center
of Greater Sacramento/Sierr are offering Financial Projections
class April 24 from 9am to noon at the Tahoe City Public
Utility District Board Room, 221 Fairway Drive, Tahoe City.

The workshop is geared for existing and emerging business
owners. Attendees will learn how to determine their start-up
or expansion costs, how to build financial projects, as well
as cash flow analysis strategies.

This workshop will be followed by Business Plan Components on
May 8, which will discuss legal structure and operation.

The workshops are free for North Lake Tahoe Chamber/CVB/Resort
Association  members,  $25/person  for  business  association
members and $50/person for the general public. To register or
for more information about the workshop, call Kym Fabel at
(530) 581.8764.
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